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May 2022 Monthly Report 

 

Type of Activity    Number 

Collisions    0  

Burglar Alarms   4  

Assist Fire/EMS   0 

Loud Party/Music   0 

Robbery/Hold Up   0 

Shooting/ Stabbing   0 

Theft     0 

General Calls for Service  18    

Parking Citations   19   

Parking Warnings   9 

Traffic Citations   0 

Traffic Warnings   15  

Offense Reports   0 

House Watches     292     

Arrests                                        0  
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Significant Activity in Audubon Park 

May was an awesome month in Audubon Park.  We had absolutely no offense 

reports for the month. Not very many departments can say that. We feel very 

fortunate and hope that streak continues through the summer.  

We have put reminders in the newsletter about school being out for the Summer. 

We will continue to add tips and reminders to help keep our children and other 

residents safe. We really love interacting with young, old and in-between residents 

as they are out enjoying the beauty and nature in Audubon Park.  

I would like to end my report with saying thank you again to Mayor Williams and 

Former Chief Mike Minniear for nominating me to walk in the Oaks Survivor’s 

Parade. I would also like to thank the Council and residents for their support in 

making sure that I was able to be selected to make the walk. As a thirteen year 

survivor of breast cancer, I am very blessed to not only have my health, but to 

work in a community that is so caring. The event was very emotional and 

extremely uplifting.  I sincerely thank everyone for their role in making it happen.  

 

 

Colonel Teddy Laun 

Chief of Police 


